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Docket No. 030-32538 (701) 864.7070  FAX {201) 864-5586

Inspection No. 93-001

Mr. Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Research & Development Section

L. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region |

475 Aliendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Suhject: Response to your letter dated January 10, 1994

Dear Mr. Shanbaky:

In response to the above notice of violation contained in the above referenced letter, we
submit the following information.

ftem | Urine Analyses.
The samples were taken during June but the analyses were not performed. The persons
were resampled on Feb. 3, 1994 and the analyses are being conducted at Teledyne
Isotopes. This will be performed on a regular schedule in the futire.

Item 2 Quarterly Surveys.
These will also be performed on a regularly scheduled basis by the Radiological Service
Department of Teledvne Isotopes. A survey was conducted on Feb. 3, 1994,

Item 3 Oral Testing:
Although the fraining was performed on 11/10/92, documentation of oral testing was not
performed. The tr ammg program will be repeated within sixty (60) days of the date of
this letter and oral testing will be documented on the Health Physics Training Record as
detailed in the original application.

ltem 4 FPosting Requirements:
We must have miscommunicated during the inspection since the Form NRC-3 was
posted in two (2) areas of the plant; the lunch room and the bulietin board in the plant,
We did not, however, have the notice pertaining to the license and the records posted
and where they can be examined. These records are in a file cabinet at the plant. This
item will be resolved in its comnletion within two (2) weeks.

Sincerely,
'wis Casabona
R.S. O. for Degussa
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